
 

 

In March 2025, after a selection process, Year 5 and 6 pupils were 

chosen to represent BWA in a mixed netball tournament. Pupils wore 

our uniform with pride and did us proud.  

Our team won 3 games, had one draw and two losses. I am sure you 

will join me in thanking them for representing us so well and offering 

our congratulations to our Captain Isobel Callam and player of the 

tournament KJ. KJ was great at making interceptions in defence and 

scored a hat-trick in a winning game against our sister school, Belleville 

Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Netball 


